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Generation Adequacy Task Force

The GATF last met on January 28.  We are preparing an Interim Report for the TAC meeting in March.  At that time the GATF will request TAC to approve the GATF proposed Reserve Margin Formula previously sent to ROS.  We will also request that TAC provide direction on what the next steps should be for the GATF.  For example, if another LOLE study is to be done by the end of the year, an RFP must be prepared ASAP and budget funds need to be earmarked.  We also hope to get some direction regarding whether TAC is interested in developing a Market-Based approach to determining the minimum Reserve Margin Criterion.

